
From: White, John
Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2008 10:06 AM
To: Paananen, Ron
Cc: Stone, Craig; Dye, Dave
Subject: Re: I-5 / Bored tunnel work
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Very much clear on the internal only point. We have a short list of clarifying questions I wanted to run by you, just 
left you a VM. Call me if you get a chance. 

From: Paananen, Ron  
To: Dye, Dave  
Cc: Stone, Craig; White, John  
Sent: Tue Dec 23 09:10:07 2008 
Subject: I-5 / Bored tunnel work  

Left you a voice mail on this.  I assume that the work we are doing right now on I-5 and the bored tunnel is 
internal for WSDOT discussion at this point.  The cost / schedule side of the tunnel discussion could be shared 
with the City.   


